
File No. 23-0756 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the selection of Absolute Towing-Hollenbeck 
Division Inc. to provide Official Police Garage (OPG) Standard- and Medium-Duty Towing and Storage 
services citywide. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. APPROVE the Board of Police Commissioners (BPC) report dated June 29, 2023, attached to the 
Council file, recommending the selection of Absolute Towing-Hollenbeck Division Inc. to provide 
OPG Standard- and Medium-Duty Towing and Storage services citywide.  

2. AUTHORIZE the President, BPC, or designee, to negotiate and execute the agreement with 
Absolute Towing-Hollenbeck Division Inc.  
 

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the BPC. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the 
Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 

TIME LIMIT FILE – SEPTEMBER 4, 2023 
 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION – SEPTEMBER 1, 2023) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on August 22, 2023, your Public Safety Committee considered a BPC report relative 
to renewing the selection of Absolute Towing-Hollenbeck Division Inc. to provide OPG Standard- and 
Medium-Duty Towing and Storage services citywide. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended to approve the 
recommendations contained in the BPC report, as detailed above. This matter is now submitted to the 
Council for consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
McOSKER:   YES 
PARK:   YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ: YES 
 
LV 8.22.23 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


